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Notice to Mariners
No. 4 of 2024

To all ship owners, shipmasters, agents, fishing vessels, pleasure craft users, seafarers and fishery
organisations.

Mariners are advised that the following Radio Navigation Warning (RNW) is currently being
broadcast via MRCC Valentia:

IRELAND

SOUTH COAST

SCHULL HARBOUR
LEADING LIGHTS UNLIT

DTG: 31 1940UTC JANUARY 2024

Issued: 27-02-2024

Diarmuid Minihane

Maistir Cuain / Harbour Master






